
From: Dave McCoy [mailto:dave@radfreenm.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 3:46 PM 
To: Bearzi, James, NMENV 

~ENTERED 

Subject: request for extension of comment period for the MWL CMI Report 

James, Janet Greenwald and I would appreciate extension of the comment period for the MWL 
CMI Report. There have been several ongoing projects what with the writing of KAFB Closure 
Plan comments, the holidays, wrap up for the LANL hearings and a grant proposal due Jan. 28. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Dave McCoy 
Citizen Action 


